NOTICE

Due to the recent assignment of Modoc County as Tier One
(purple — COVID-19 risk level “widespread”), in-person
participation for the December 2, 2020, meeting of the Big
Valley Groundwater Basin Advisory Committee (BVAC) will no
longer be available to the public. The physical BVAC meeting,
to be held at the Adin Community Center, will be limited to
Committee members and essential staff only. Public
participation remains available by webinar and conference
call. Members of the public may join the ZoomGov Meeting
at:

https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1604724453?pwd=cEZXcOdtNEI
SbkN3YUVxSjhQUUIEZz09,
Meeting ID: 160 472 4453

OR call in (listen-only-mode) at (833) 568-8864 US Toll-Free



